
June 24, 2015 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 8th ALD. DIST. - FILE #150351 

 REMOVE NO PARKING 2:00 AM TO 6:00 AM ON 

 THE SOUTH SIDE OF WEST LEGION STREET FROM 

 SOUTH 24TH STREET TO SOUTH 25TH STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

In conjunction with the recently legislated “No Parking When Snowfalls 4” or More” parking 

restriction in the 2400 block of West Legion Street the above-captioned night parking restriction is no 

longer needed, we therefore recommend its removal. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



June 24, 2015 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  14th ALD. DIST. - FILE #150351 

 PARKING EXCEPTION ON BRIDGE, 

 SOUTH WHITNALL AVENUE BETWEEN 

 EAST OHIO AVENUE AND EAST HOLT AVENUE 

 OVER THE UNION PACIFIC RAILROAD 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

To provide additional parking in an area with high on-street parking demand, we recommend the 

above-captioned parking exception to increase on-street parking in the 3300 block of South Whitnall 

Avenue. It should be known this parking exception will not require the removal or installation of any 

parking signage. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 


